
 

 

 
October 14, 2019  
 

 

Dear Valued Patient Family, 

 

For over 30 years, Pediatric ENT of Atlanta (PENTA) has provided expert care to thousands of children in 

the Atlanta area, and we look forward to serving your family in the future. Unfortunately, Dr. Andy Sipp 

is relocating and his last day will be December 31, 2019.   

We are pleased to continue your care and look forward to introducing you to one of our board-certified, 

fellowship-trained pediatric specialists and surgeons.   

                                           

 

             

 

Our team of pediatric otolaryngologists, nurse practitioners, physician assistants, and medical support 

staff will be more than happy to handle your child’s medical care, records, lab tests, and x-rays moving 

forward. 

If you have an upcoming appointment, nothing has changed. If you would like to schedule an 

appointment, please call our Patient Care Specialists at 404-255-2033 or request an appointment 

through our website, www.ChildrensENT.com.   

Thank you for your continued trust in Pediatric ENT of Atlanta, Where Children Are First™ 

 

Our Locations:    Atlanta | Alpharetta | Cumming | Duluth | Fayetteville | Dacula | East Cobb | West Cobb 

Dr. James Thomsen Dr. Paula Harmon Dr. Matthew Whitley Dr. Sivi Bakthavachalam Dr. Erik Bauer 

Dr. Eric Berg Dr. Geoffrey Aaron Dr. Lori Guillot 

http://www.childrensent.com/

